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10.2 

REPORT 6 - 2021 

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF GENERAL COMMITTEE 

 

The Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee presents its sixth report for 2021 and 

recommends: 

 

MCAC-0044-2021 

That the deputation by Max Gill, Supervisor, Traffic Operations regarding proposed changes to 

the City’s All-way Stop Policy be received.  

(MCAC-0044-2021) 

 

MCAC-0045-2021 

That the deputation from Alex Legrain, Project Leader, Transportation Planning regarding 

Changing Lanes Project Update be received. 

(MCAC-0045-2021) 

 

MCAC-0046-2021 

That the Network and Technical Subcommittee Update from Kris Hammel, Citizen Member be 

received. 

(MCAC-0046-2021) 

 

MCAC-0047-2021 

That the Communications and Promotions Subcommittee Update from Paulina Pedziwiatr, 

Citizen Member be received. 

(MCAC-0047-2021) 

 

MCAC-0048-2021 

That the verbal update from Mattea Turco, Active Transportation Coordinator regarding the 

Share the Trail Signage Pilot be received. 

(MCAC-0048-2021) 

 

MCAC-0049-2021 

That the Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee 2021 Action List be approved. 

(MCAC-0049-2021) 

 

 

 


